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Sending a hug!
If there's one thing we've all missed throughout this pandemic at Woodstock Residential Care Home, it's hugging those we

love.

With this in mind, our residents sent a special 'hug' to their families for National Hug Day this week, using our brilliant photo frame,

decorated with hearts and the words 'A hug from me to you'.

Families loved seeing the pictures of their loved ones on interactiveMe and we had lots of fun taking them!

Hannah turns 21
Our staff helped Team Leader Hannah celebrate her 21st birthday in style this week at Woodstock.

She received a lovely selection of cards and presents from everyone, including a pretty '21st' Pandora charm, some pink gin,

Prosecco, flowers and even some scratch cards!

Many happy returns Hannah, from everyone at Woodstock!
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Our families loved receiving these photos

 

 

 


